
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                            21 May 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 

Ramadan Kareem 

 
In support of the Holy Month of Ramadan, please be advised that the length 
of the school day will be reduced in line with advice from the Ministry of 
Education, Private Schools’ Office. 

 
Along with many of the international schools in Doha, the new timings will be 
from 08.00 until 13.00. The length of each lesson will be adjusted slightly to 
accommodate this change. Break times will be reduced slightly to allow us 
to maximize time in lessons. There will be no after school activities during 
this period. 

 
The school office will be open from 07.30 – 13.30.  Students will be able to enter  
school at 07.30. 

 
We anticipate that these arrangements will be effective from the end of this 
week.  Sunday 28 May is a school holiday so the new timings will begin 
from Monday 29 May 2017.  Parents are respectfully requested to collect 
students promptly at the end of the school day at 13.00. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
 

Dr Terry Creissen OBE 
Executive Principal 
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